
March Recap
Thank you all who celebrated National Peanut Butter Lover's Day 
with us and those who stopped by and grabbed your St. Patty's 
Day Pinch Proof Bag!

We Are Pleased You Joined Us!
Welcome home to Joint Base Charleston Family Housing! Our 
sincere desire is to provide all of our residents with the very best 
in military housing living! We hope you are enjoying your new 
home and encourage you to contact our o�ce if you have any 
questions or concerns.
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Our CEO’s Message
April is the Month of the Military Child and 
during this month, Hunt Military Communities 
celebrates the youngest members of our 
communities. Military children, often make 
some of the most signi�cant sacri�ces moving 
from state to state, school to school, and 
having parents deployed for long periods of 
time. We are proud to acknowledge and 

support the tremendous strength and resiliency of our military 
children, along with the  sacri�ces. This year, for the third time, we 
are hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 
children to share stories of how they have been a hero and positive 
in�uence in their community.  Applicants are asked to submit a 
300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero Story.” All applicants 
will receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape, mask  and 
challenge coin. Three winners will receive cash prizes and matching 
donations to the charity of their choice. For more information 
please visit https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of us 
here at HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

Proudly Supporting
The Month of

the Military Child 
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Joint Base Charleston 2022 Air Expo!
On the weekend of April 9th-10th, we are opening the gates and 
inviting everyone with a parking pass to enjoy a free, weekend-long 
event packed full of entertainment. Come out and see dynamic aerial 
displays, memorable planes, and the world-renowned Blue Angels!

Earth Day
April 22nd, is Earth Day! Celebrate earth day with your Hunt Housing 
Team, from 11:00 am - 1:00 pm at the Hunt Maintence o�ce on S Oneal. 
Davey Landscaping will be providing grass seed and �owers. You MUST 
RSVP to gabrielle.riva@huntcompanies.com  no later than April 18th.

Resident Council Meeting
Be An Active Voice In Your Neighborhood! Join Us At The 
Hunt Housing Resident Council Meeting.” 

When: April 19th 2022 at 5:00 PM

Where: Hunt Housing Community Center, 1501 Touhey Blvd, JB 
Charleston (Main Air Base)

Who: Resident Council & Housing Residents with a reservation; 
JB Charleston Wing Leadership, Hunt Housing, Military Housing 
O�ce, and the Resident Advocate would like to invite you to the 
Hunt Housing Resident Council meeting. 

Resident Council members and residents from each neighborhood 
can attend but residents MUST RSVP. Seating is limited due to 
the size of the venue so if you want to attend the meeting, 
please send an email to the Resident Advocate (Mr. Powell) at 
Joseph.Powell.27@us.af.mil. The Resident Council meets quarterly 
to discuss various topics of interest, trends, crime prevention, 
community outreach, awareness, assist in planning community 
events, as well as serve as an active liaison for information 
between neighborhood residents and the Hunt Housing team. 
Please consider this opportunity to bring life and spirit to the 
community through cooperation within our neighborhoods. We 
ask that you ensure you have submitted a work order and/or 
utilized the established dispute resolution process for any 
personal concerns/issues for your residence prior to attending 
the meeting versus bringing up those issues at the meeting for 
the �rst time. Thank you!

Month of the Military Child
Help show your support for military children by wearing purple 
every Friday for the month of April!

Purple Up Day
Friday, April 15th is Purple Up Day! In honor of our military kids, 
stop by the Hunt Community Center for a special purple treat, and 
don't forget to wear purple!

jbcharlestonfamilyhousing.com

April is the Month of the Military Child

APRIL EVENTS

Don’t forget to share your story!

Satisfacts Surveys
Do not forget to submit your Satisfacts Survey. You will receive 
survey noti�cations via email from surveys@satisfacts.com. Our 
continued goal is to provide our residents with the best in 
service and in value. Please enjoy some of our recent survey 
comments:
"Very fast and very appreciated service:) Thank You."
"As always the maintenance technicians never disappoint, they 
are always courteous and professional!!!”
"Dave with Terminix is the ultimate professional."
"David Day was very courteous, respectful, and informed me 
throughout his work and a big smile at the beginning and the end."


